
T-Mobile USA is proposing to
modify  an  existing  wireless
telecommunications facility on
an existing building located at
3955 Bigelow Blvd, Pittsburgh,
Allegheny  County,
Pennsylvania  15213.  The
modifications  will  consist  of
the collocation of antennas at
a  centerline  height  of
approximately 121 feet on the
approximately  124-foot
building. Any interested party
wishing to submit comments
regarding the potential effects
the proposed facility may have
on any historic property may
do so by sending comments
to:  Project  040097-PR,  EBI
Consulting,  21  B  Street,
Burlington,  MA 01803,  or  at
(617) 715-1822.


